From: Paul Garre:

Sent: 04 April 2020 23:08
To: Morris, Amber <Amber.Morris@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: Fwd: 200922 - Plot 4, The Paddocks, Weobley, HR4 8RY

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning

This 1s a re-directed email, whilst Linda White is on leave
Regards

Paul Garrett

---------- Forwarded message ----—----

From: Paul Garrett

Date: Sat, 4 Apr 2020 at 17:45

Subject: Re: 200922 - Plot 4, The Paddocks, Weobley, HR4 8RY
To: White, Linda <Linda. White@herefordshire.gov.uk>

Good morning

I have revised (again) the submitted Design & Access Statement.

This Rev B dated 4th April is designed to address the subject of storm/surface
drainage. [ have also appended nos 7 and 8.

Please use these documents to replace the Design & Access Statement Rev A dated
st April.

All the appendices 1 to 8 inclusive are all relevant and give support to this statement.
The subject of drainage will be an important consideration by your Ecologist within
the HRA.

Any queries, please contact me.

Regards

Paul Garrett Tel: ||| | | -
Mob: I

On Fr1, 3 Apr 2020 at 08:37, White, Linda <Linda. White@herefordshire.gov.uk>
wrote:

“Any opinion expressed in this e-mail or any attached files are those of the individual
and not necessarily those of Herefordshire Council, Herefordshire Clinical
Commissioning Group (HCCG), Wye Valley NHS Trust or 2gether NHS Foundation
Trust. You should be aware that Herefordshire Council, Herefordshire Clinical
Commissioning Group (HCCG), Wye Valley NHS Trust & 2gether NHS Foundation
Trust monitors its email service. This e-mail and any attached files are confidential
and intended solely for the use of the addressee. This communication may contain
material protected by law from being passed on. If you are not the intended recipient
and have received this e-mail in error, you are advised that any use, dissemination,
forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have



received this e-mail in error please contact the sender immediately and destroy all
copies of it.”



